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Comments: The environmentally fragile lands that surround Holland Lake will be significantly and irreparably

changed if a project of this magnitude is allowed to go forward.  At the present time numerous small-scale

recreation opportunities exist around the lake shore that meet the needs of camping, hiking, kayaking and

lodging interests. I have never felt that the needs of these various stake holders have not been met by the current

Lodge facilities.  In addition the proposed project is on a scale that would likely have a negative impact on the

current wildlife population which is a major reason current users of the Holland Lake area come there to recreate.

Please consider the need to add a mega-development to a region that already offers the best set of experiences

that the state of Montana and the USFS can offer.


